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 Please docket this for public comment regarding the Proposed Clean Car and Truck Standards: Proposed Section 35
III. Admin code 242, and R2024-017.

Thank you for receiving my public comment. I am a Joliet citizen and live in the 60436 area of Joliet. I support the
Illinois Pollution Control Board adopting the proposed Clean Car and Truck Standards.

I am a caregiver for my parent, a relative of warehouse workers and a concerned resident. I live near I80 and my
office is located across the street from a warehouse area and is located near I80.
Since I live in the this area I experience not only noise pollution but can smell the diesel and see it. I also notice the
influx of trucks in the area that emitting these fumes.  I am concerned how this affects my loved one’s health and my
health.
This is important to resolve now because this causes stress and health issues for all the residents in this industrial
area. This problem will only grow needs to stopped. I also believe this will set precedence for other industrial areas
to adopt these kind of policies. Let’s set an example for the rest of the country!

Thank you!
A concerned citizen
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